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Friends of Beaucroft 

Bingo! Thank you so much to all 
those who attended our fantastic 
Friends of Beaucroft Bingo night. 

It was a fab evening and we 
raised over £1000—an amazing achievement! 

Beaucroft Christmas fayre—December 3rd at 10.00. Look 
forward to seeing  you there. If you are able to help on the  

day please contact the school office. 
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Dates for the diary: 

November 14th—whole school coffee 
morning from 9am-11am at St Michael's 
Church Hall, Colehill Lane, BH21 7AB - all 
welcome. Parking available outside the 
Church Hall.   

 

Department Christmas coffee mornings—week  

beginning Dec 5th: 

Senior Dept – Monday 5th Dec 

Junior Dept – Tuesday 6th Dec 

Middle Dept – Wednesday 7th Dec 

Early Years—Thursday 8th Dec 

all from 10.30 – 11.30 

 

Christmas Dinner - Wednesday 14th December 

 

Friday 2nd Dec – Post 16 Christmas Fayre 9.30 -11.30 

All Welcome! 

Christmas gifts, cards and Arts & Crafts for sale. 

Tea, Coffee and Cakes. 

Raffle! 

Last day of term: 16.12.22 

 

Hi everyone  - hope you are all well!  

 

Today being remembrance day, a small group visited the local war memorial to  

represent our Beaucroft community. The students, and Henry were a credit to  

the school and observed the 2 minute silence as a mark of respect and reflection. 

 

Next Wednesday we are looking forward to welcoming the Hammond construction  

site team to an assembly to talk about our new Beaucroft College opening next  

year. 

 

As the festive season approaches we have a fun filled Christmas events calendar—please see dates and details below. 

We’re very excited about the world cup and will be streaming England’s first game live in the hall on Monday 21st.  

 

Have a nice weekend everyone and enjoy the football! 

 Diane Makariou and Joe Barnett 

We have noticed an increase in pupils attending school 
who have a temperature and are being sent in 
with Calpol to take at lunchtime.  
If a child is presenting as poorly enough to  
require medication such as Calpol please  
could you keep them at home until they are  
better. 
We are experiencing a very high level of illness 
across the school at present which is leading  
to staff shortages.  
Thank you for your support with this. 


